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The performance of Charles "CJ" Jones, a 1972 data processing graduate, in The Ride, a film directed by 
John Flanders, will be shown at a premiere Sunday, May 2, in Philadelphia. The film is the story of two 
men who appear to have little in common, but who forge a kind of determined communication that 
significantly influences each of their lives. Jones' character is silent and does not use any sign language. 
The film will be open captioned. 

The premiere includes a full evening at The Prince Music Theater, Philadelphia's newest theater space, 
and will open at 5:30 pm with a dessert buffet followed by a screening of the film at 7 pm. After the 
film, a 30-minute sign-interpreted performance of the film's music will precede a question-and-answer 
session with the film's actors and songwriter. The event is sponsored by Creative Access and The 
Philadelphia Festival of World Cinema. 

Tickets to this event are $50. For more information, contact Creative Access, 108 Market St., 2nd floor, 
Philadelphia, PA 19106; (215) 627-9271 voice; (215) 627-9571 FAX; CrAccess@aol.com e-mail. 
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